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Galloway Township, NJ – The Stockton Performing Arts Center in conjunction with The 
Greater Ocean City Theatre is proud to announce Stockton Playhouse’s production of 
“Winnie-the-Pooh” on Wednesday, July 10 at 10:30 a.m. 
 
Winnie-the-Pooh is Christopher Robin's fat little bear of Very Little Brain, who would like 
to drift peacefully through life, humming tunes and stopping frequently to eat "a little 
something." However, he finds himself involved in all sorts of frantic adventures, assisted 
by such friends as the dismal Eeyore, Piglet and Rabbit, with his countless relations. 
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